
 
 
 
 
 
 
Campus Planning Committee 
Meeting Notes 
 
Meeting Date:  August 16, 2022 
 
Members Present: Sam Avery, Brian Baxter, Robert Bork, Liz Crooks, Richard Fosse, 

Scott Spak 
  
Others: Shawn Albaugh Kleppe, Charlie Anderson, Joe Bilotta, Mike Kearns,  

Rod Lehnertz, Adele Vanarsdale, Debby Zumbach 
 

 
UIHC WATER TOWER UPDATE 
The location of the UIHC Water Tower has been adjusted to enable progress of the UIHC Master 
Plan.  The new location, north of the Practice Field and Lot 75, will accommodate a wider structure 
then initially studied, providing increased pressure to support campus expansion. The height of 
the structure will need to be equal to that of today’s water tower. 
 
Discussion included the design and material being considered. 
 
As the plan develops, it will be brought back for input on design. 
 
WEST CAMPUS PARKING STRUCTURE 
The committee was updated on the revised site orientation of the proposed parking structure in 
Lot 43.  The structure will be situated in a more north/south direction improving loading and 
unloading, pedestrian safety and vehicular site access, especially during events in this area.  
 
CAPITAL PLANNING PROCESS 
The Campus Development Plan approach is being re-envisioned with academic units being more 
engaged and influencing campus master planning efforts. Colleges will develop their strategic 
plans and aspirations that will then in turn define facility’s needs.  This is to be done annually 
using a defined timeline of analysis, setting university priorities, and then developing the annual 
“capital” plan. 
 
SPACE POLICIES AND GUIDELINES 
Space Guidelines and Principles are being developed for use in planning new and major 
renovations.  This document will provide goals, objectives, principles, and expectations for space 
use. 
 
New Academic Building, west side of campus.  
Programming is underway for this proposed building, which will determine space requirements.  
This will be followed by programming it into the space of the facility. 
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ART BUILDING UPDATE 
Phase one, consisting of updates to the shell and infrastructure of the building is underway.  
Space programming for the Graduate College, Planning & Public Affairs, and Art Education is 
being refined. 
 
SITE IMPROVEMENT PLAN 
The Site Improvement Plan is now in the phase of building metrics and tools to help in determine 
needs and prioritization of planned projects. 
 
DESTINATION IOWA GRANT 
There has been discussion about this grant – we are not eligible but will be engaged with the City 
of Iowa City and Coralville on their requests. 
 
 


